
From: Ally Cramm <allyc@rowanhouse.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Rosanne Matheson <rmatheson@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: Invitation to Rowan House's Spring Social Fundraiser 
 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in 
email 

 
Hello Rosanne, 
 
I hope you have been keeping well! 
 
Rowan House would like to invite the Mayor and members of council to our Spring Social Fundraiser. Of 
course it’s not our typical gala event – but there are a few Covid-conscious ways to join in on the fun and 
support our work. 
 
Because it is quite the different event again, I am not sure if it needs to be on an upcoming Agenda or 
just shared as information, so I am passing along for you to do with as you think is best. 
 
Please see the attached poster for some of the details or head to 
https://www.rowanhouse.ca/events/springsocial 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Ally 
 
 

 
 
Ally Cramm (She/Her) 
Community Relations Coordinator 
-- 
c: 403-714-2559 (Mon-Thur) 
24-Hr Help Line: 403-652-3311 (call or text) 
www.rowanhouse.ca  
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